
 

ABP-306783-20 Board Direction Page 1 of 1 

 

Board Direction 

BD-005342-20 

ABP-306783-20 
 

 

The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on 

09/03/2020. 

 

The Board decided to grant a further extension of time to apply for Substitute 

Consent based on the reasons and considerations set out below. 

 

Reasons and Considerations 

 

The Board noted the request made for an extension of the period for the making of 

the application for substitute consent in this instance, arising from the need to 

complete necessary ecological work. It is considered that an extension of 52 weeks 

would be reasonable and appropriate to enable completion of the remedial 

Environmental Impact Assessment Report and remedial Natura impact statement. 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 09/03/2020 

 
Paul Hyde 

  

 


